
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
September 27, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st floor 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Please find attached Flying Cow Wind, LLC’s (“the Applicant”) Facility Permit Application (“Application”) for a 
345kV transmission line and substation project in Deuel County, South Dakota.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please call me at 612-455-8445. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Michelle Matthews 
Development Manager 
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